
 

  

 

 

         HANOVER TOWNSHIP SHADE TREE ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 

 

                                                              JULY 28, 2008 

 

 

 

The monthly meeting of the Shade Tree Advisory Commission was held at the Hanover Township 

Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pa 18017 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

In attendance were Susan Scholl, David Zakeski, Ann Shanley and Dan Roman.  Joan Witiak was 

absent. 

1. 

2. 

Upon motion of Susan Scholl, seconded by Ann Shanley, the minutes of the June 30, 2008 

STAC meeting were approved. 

3. 

Review of Permits.  Permits to expire this fall were reviewed.   Several tree permits have 

been closed. 

4. 

Spring 2008 Tree Planting.   Dan Roman reported that Plantique successfully planted 20  

new trees.   

5. 

Discussion regarding Hanover Circle.   The spacing of trees should be altered so every lot 

has a tree. 

 

Discussion re. the topping of trees and ways to inform local tree companies that this should 

not be done in the Township. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:27 p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 3, 2008 at 6:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ann F. Shanley 

 


